
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
        
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life                19th November 2021 

ROAD SAFETY 
 
The children have had a great week learning 
about road safety.  The children took part 
in workshops with Rose Crossland who is the 
Safety Officer for Liverpool City Council. 
The workshops were designed to raise 
awareness of how to stay safe on our roads. 
 

Anti-Bullying Week 
 

This week has been Anti-Bullying Week. We 
started our week with ‘Odd Socks Day’. 
Throughout the week we have focused our 
teaching on kindness and ensured all our 
children understand what constitutes 
bullying and who they should inform if they 
ever feel it is happening to them. 

Reading and Phonics Workshop 
 

Thank you to parents who attended the 
workshops this week. We hope you found 
some useful tips in supporting your child  at 
home. 

 

 
 

Reception Multiskills 
 

We would like to wish good luck to our 
Reception Team who are taking part in a 
Multiskills Festival at the LFC Academy on 
Wednesday 24th November.  

 

Our school values for this half term: 
‘Kindness’ 

 
‘One Kind Word’ 

 

Biscuits 
 

Just a reminder that every Friday we ask 
one class to bring in biscuits to sell around 
the school. Children can bring in money to 
buy biscuits and all proceeds will go towards  
resources for our sensory areas. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

Wed 24 Nov  Reception Multiskills Festival  
Fri  26 Nov    Biscuit Day (2H to bring biscuits) 
 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)  

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Miss McGowan)        94% 
Daffodils (Mrs. Mullock)    92%     
Poppies (Miss Kervin)    97% 
Tulips  (Mrs. Davin)     96% 
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)     96% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)    98% 
 
Well done Y1 and Y2 for great 
attendance this week! 
 
 Overall Attendance 
             95% 

 

Flu Immunisation 
 

Just a reminder, the immunisation team will be 
in school on Tuesday 14th December to deliver 
the flu vaccine to children in Reception, Y1 and 
Y2. If you have not already done so, please fill 
in your child’s consent form by following the 
link below: 
 
https://forms.merseycare.nhs.uk/flu-
vaccination 
 

Contact Details 
 

In the interest of your child’s safety and wellbeing, we 
need: 
 

 A named adult that can be contacted at all times 
 At least 3 up to date telephone numbers 
 A call if your child is absent from school 

 
If there is no contact a home visit will be carried out. 

Covid Guidelines 
 

The advice given is if your child develops any 
COVID symptoms then please seek a PCR test. 
Other members of the family no longer have to 
isolate. We are asking everyone to still adhere 
to the one way system when dropping off and 
picking up from school. 
 

Learning Mentor 
 

Our Learning Mentor, Miss Clarke is 
available to talk privately about any 
concerns. Please call the school office on: 
0151 228 4069   
 

SEND  
 

Webinar sessions are available for 
parents to support their child with ADHD, 
ASD and behaviour. Please call school for 
further details. 
 

Face Masks 
 

Due to the rise in COVID cases, unless 
exempt, face masks are to be worn on 
the school grounds. Thank you to 
everyone who is observing this request. 
 


